
East Stour’s Dress Down for
Donations

 We are so proud to be holding our second
Food Bank collection day. Our Food bank has
been a huge hit and has supported numerous

East Stour families. 

On Friday 9th February the children will be
invited to wear their own clothes in exchange

for a donation to our food bank. 

All donations are appreciated and our food
bank is currently  in need of squash, tea,

coffee, long life milk, sugar, cereal , toiletries,
baby products, and cleaning products. 

Thank you all for your continued support.


